
                                                                                   
 

 

November the 20th 2023 
To our stakeholders:  

JOBEL                                                                                                                    
GRUPPO JOBEL ART FOR EARTH 

Loc Colle Migliarino snc 

02030 Torricella in Sabina, Rieti. 

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact 
is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Engagement 
(COE) that comprises of a chief executive statement of continued support for the 
UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions in support of the UN 
Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.  

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COE report due to our 
engagement on the production of the First Edition of the Festival SRT FOR 
EARTH with the Italian Ministry of the Environment an regional partners.  

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COE that 
describes our organization’s efforts and progress in support of the UN Global 
Compact. Our COE will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 
January 15th 2024, at the latest.  

Sincerely yours,  

Roberta Palombo, President 

 

 


